Amy Ow

From: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 2:55 PM

To: Camille Leung; Amy Ow; Jessica Henderson-McBean; Melody Eldridge
Subject: RE: Lots 9 & 10 Highlands

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Thanks for the update!

~Kristen

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 12:59 PM

To: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>; Melody Eldridge
<meldridge@smcgov.org>; Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>

Subject: FW: Lots 9 & 10 Highlands

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside SWCA. Please use caution when replying.

FYI

From: Noel Chamberlain [mailto:noel@nexgenbuilders.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 11:07 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Neil Trenerry <Neil@PaladinRiskManagement.com>; Bob Pellegrine <Bob.P@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jack
Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>

Subject: Lots 9 & 10 Highlands

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi Camille,
| will be sending over the street water bi pass plan shortly. Thanks for your patience on this. It has been EXTREMELY
busy last week.

Thanks for your patience.

Noel



